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Well, here we are with just a few short 
weeks left before the end of another 
school year!  It amazes me how fast 
time flies.  The 3-5th grade are in the 
midst of state assessments.  The 
students are working hard to earn an 
ice cream sundae party depending on 
their effort for these assessments.  
Students can earn a punch on a 
punch card for the following; setting 
reasonable goals for success, 
working hard and taking time on their 
assessments, attendance, using 
scratch paper to solve problems, 
double checking answers, and 
making sure their bodies are 
prepared with a great breakfast and 
plenty of rest. This year the state has 
built a new test, so we will not have 
results until approximately October of 
next year. We will share those results 
with families once they come in.  
 
April is a busy month, below you will 
see highlights of activities to add to 
your calendar.  
 
 
Preschool & Kindergarten Round-up 

●​ Links are open on 
www.usd342.org  to sign up for 
roundup appointments.  

 
 

K-5 Bullpup Youth Track Meet 
●​ Flyers have been sent home for 

permission to participate in the 
youth track practices and meet.  
Practices will be held on April 
5th & 12th.  The meet will be 
held on April 19th.  

 
Summer School: Details will be 
coming out mid April on dates and 
invites for summer school.  
 
Field Day 

●​ Mark your calendars for May 
16th.  Details to follow.  

 
Coming Dates: 

●​ May 5-9th: FastBridge 
Screening 

●​ May 16th: Field Day 
●​ May 21st; Inflatables Day 
●​ May 22nd: K-2 Awards 

Assembly @ 9:00; 3-5 Awards 
Assembly @ 10:00; Last Day of 
classes, dismiss @ 1:00 

●​ June 1st: Out of District 
Applications due 

●​ August 1, 2025 Enrollment 
●​ August 13th Back to School 

Night, 6-7 pm 
●​ August 15th: First Day of 

Classes; Full Day 

http://www.usd342.org

